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Price-Burtness BLA

From: Brenda Larsen (brenda.larsen@co.kittitas.wa.us)
Sent: Mon 5/11/15 1:47 PM

To: 'burtness@hotmail.com' (burtness@hotmail.com); Jeff Watson
(jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us)

Good afternoon,

In regard to the new BLA on the Price-Burtness BLA, | have no fire related issues on which to
comment. The parcel sizes are remaining the same, 16.46 and 3.85, respectively, it appears as
though the configuration is the only change.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me via email or the number
below. '
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